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The CPG held two meetings during the past year. On 6 February 2019, the CPG welcomed 
Gloria Esposito, Head of Projects at the Low Carbon Vehicle Partnership in London who gave 
a presentation and spoke on how both PSVs and HGVs are making an important 
contribution to carbon reduction, and on how they could do more. 
 
On the 26 June 2019, the CPG looked at how to encourage more young people to use public 
transport, and heard presentations from Louise Coward of Transport Focus, Luke Davies of 
Traveline Cymru and Alex Rollason of NUS Cymru. 
 
At each meeting, attendance was in excess of thirty, with AMs, their support staff, transport 
providers and users along with some key stakeholders joined in the subsequent open forum 
and discussion. The presentations from the meetings were made available to the attendees 
and the refreshments at both we sponsored by CPT Cymru. 
 
A further meeting on the effects of congestion on public transport and freight transport was 
planned for November, but, unfortunately, this was postponed due to the unavailability of a 
key speaker. It is envisaged that this will now be held in 2020. 
 
There are no financial matters to report as the CPG has not received any contributions, 
sponsorship or other monetary based support, other than the refreshments provided at 
both meetings noted above. 
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